
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time – June 30, 2019 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board 

in the gathering space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

June 29, 2019 –  July 7, 2019 

 

   Sat.    6/29  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   6/30  9:15 AM  Kay Sorvelli 

      (The Englert Family) 

   Mon.  7/01  8:00 AM  For All Fathers 

   Tues.  7/02  8:00 AM  Communion Service  

   Wed.  7/03  8:00 AM  Mark Borowy 

      (The Borowy Family) 

   Thur.  7/04  8:00 AM  Therese First 

      (Family)  

   Fri.     7/05  8:00 AM  William Strieder 

      (The Haupt Family) 

   Sat.    7/06  4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish   

   Sun.   7/07  9:15 AM  Audrey Thomas 

      (Lavant and Mary Lou Johnson) 

JUST SAYING  -  

Jesus did not exclude anyone. 
 

What might this mean for me in my life?  
 
Might there be anything or anyone which 
is holding me back from letting God be 
first and in charge of my life? 
 
‘I will follow you’. Is that where I am?  
Is that even my desire?  
 
What has been the ‘cost of discipleship’ 
for me?  
 
What has been the richness and gift of 
discipleship for me? 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 
   Tuesday, 7/02  Communion Service 

   Tuesday, 7/02  7:00 PM Parish Council Meeting 

   Thursday, 7/04  Independence Day—Parish office is closed 

   Friday, 7/05   Parish office closed 

The Regular Collection  
for June 23rd was $2,367.25 with an additional $1,580.00 
from online giving for a total of $3,947.25.   
 
Today’s second collection is for Peter’s Pence 
It is a worldwide collection that supports the charitable 
works of Pope Francis. Funds from this collection help  
victims of war, oppression, and natural disasters, as well   
as seminaries and religious houses, orphanages, AIDS 
treatment centers, and other medical facilities in developing 
nations. Thank you for your generosity. 

The Knights of Columbus will host the 2019 All 

Saints Parish picnic this year on Sunday, July 14. 
  
The parish picnic will follow immediately after a 
Mass at Noon; this Mass will be outside and Bishop 
Persico will be the main celebrant and homilist. 
(There will be a 9:15 AM Mass also that day) 
 
Hamburgers, Hotdogs and all the fixings, drinks 
and table settings will be provided; we ask that  
you bring a dish to share. There will be traditional 
picnic games for the kids, as well as the young at 
heart, and lots of good company.  
 
For planning purposes we ask that you sign a 
form with the names of those attending even if 
you previously signed the list in the gathering 
space. Forms are available in the pews and in 
the gathering space. Thanks! 

 

Companions on the Journey provides an opportunity for 
women to enhance their health and "journey through life" 
by focusing on the Mind, Body, and Spirit Connection. 
Through education, empowerment and encouragement,  
individuals take responsibility for their well-being and seek 
ways to achieve personal growth and optimal health.   
Meeting topics vary to support the interests of the group 
and also include social and outreach options. Please join us 
in the parish social hall on the first and third Thursdays of 
each month beginning at 1:00 p.m.  However, due to the 
holiday, we will meet only once in  July on Thursday the 
18th.  All are welcome.  For more information about the 
group please contact Jennifer (864-4303) or Sandra (864-
6850).  

A new Women’s Group is being formed to meet in the   
evenings. “All Saints Ladies’ Society” will meet again on 
Tuesday, July 16, at 6:00 PM in the social hall.  
 
Ideas on the focus of this group are being discussed and 
formulated for future meetings. The plan is to meet on the 
first and third Tuesdays of the month at 6:00 PM. Please 
bring your ideas and creativity to be a part of this new  
opportunity in our parish. 

Parish Council will meet on Tuesday, July 2nd, 7:00 PM 
because of the 4th of July Holiday on Thursday. 
Welcome to our newest members: 
 Dolly Lang, Diane Johnson, Lauren Lacy and 
 Hamilton Galbraith. 
Many thanks to the members who have completed their 3 
year term: 
 Nadine Merry, Joe Przybycien, and Tom Trapp. 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

Do you have a prayer request? 
Requests for prayers can be made by calling Sue at  
864-8336. You can even send a request through our 
APP!  This ministry is ongoing; faith-filled and  
compassionate volunteers will take your requests and 
pray for the people or intentions in your life that need 
extra prayer. 

THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 30, 2019 

   
 
 

   
A Family Perspective 
Today’s gospel reminds us once we set our “hand to 
the plow” of parenting and marriage, “we cannot look 
back.” This is what commitment means: to say ‘yes’ to 
the choice to give up other choices, and ‘yes’ to the 
promise to be faithful to an unknown future with our 
spouse. 

Readings for next Sunday, July 7 
IS 66:10-14C; PS 66:1-3, 4-5, 6-7, 16, 20;  
GAL 6:14-18; LK 10:1-12, 17-20 

Low Gluten hosts are available. 
If you or someone in your family is sensitive to  
gluten, please talk to Fr. Greg for details about 
receiving a low gluten host during Mass.  

To All Saints Parish, 
Camille Malinowski and family thank all of 
you for the outpouring of kindness that was 
shown to Camille on the occasion of her 
100th birthday. All of the cards (and there 
were many) are on display, where she and 
everyone who visits can enjoy them.  
Celebrating her 100th birthday was such a 
special event, but your participation made it 
even more special. Thank you again and God 
bless you all. 
Camille and Family 

 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of our Mission Trip team, I want to thank 
ALL of you for the outpouring of prayer, love and   
support for our recent trip to Cumberland, Maryland. 
Catholic HEART WorkCamp was an experience we 
will never forget! In fact, the students who went have 
asked if we can go again next year! We have many  
stories, pictures and memories to share with you. In  
the near future we will put on a presentation about our 
amazing journey. Watch for more information soon! 
~Danielle 
 
Members of the All Saints Mission Trip team just prior to  
embarking on their journey on June 16.  

 
Front L to R:  Kate Stebick, 
Adin Thiemann, Emmalee 
Gradler, Lauren Lacey, Becca 
Twargoski, Cari Twargoski 
Back L to R: Caleb Dahn, Mike 
Thiemann, Danielle Schoenfeldt 
 
 

 
Kids on Danielle’s work team from All 
Saints, a parish in Vermont, and two 
students from Our Lady of Mercy in 
Harborcreek. We painted this railing and 
this porch for a resident who cares for 
her handicapped daughter. 
 

 
 
Caleb sharing a petition at Mass. 
 
 
 

 
 
Relaxing at Del Grosso amusement 
park on Friday (our Free Day) 
Front: Adin, Kate, Becca, Ella White 
Back: Mike, Cari, Caleb, Emmalee, 
Lauren, Danielle 

Roar into the fun at VBS! 
Waterford Presbyterian Church in cooperation with  
Asbury Methodist Church are presenting “ROAR—Life 
is Wild, God is Good” Vacation Bible school Sunday, 
August 4, through Thursday, August 8, 2019, from 6:00 
to 8:00 PM at the Presbyterian Church. 
 
They have graciously invited All Saints children to    
attend. Registration forms and information can be found 
in the gathering space. 


